Please join us for an upcoming

PARENT MEET-UP

organized by the Oradell Special Education
Parent Advisory Council (SEPAC).

We have two drop-in parent meet-ups scheduled. This is an
opportunity to chat with local parents and to provide feedback
to help us set the agenda for upcoming feedback meetings with
OPS administrators. Meet-ups will take place:

Parents' Night Out Meet-Up on Friday, January 26, 2018
anytime from 7:30 p.m. to 9 p.m.
@ Cool Beans, 304 Kinderkamack Road, Oradell

Coffee Meet-Up on Wednesday, February 28, 2018
anytime from 8:30 a.m. to 10 a.m.
@ Cool Beans, 304 Kinderkamack Road, Oradell
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Working Hand in Hand to Support our
to learn more about the Oradell SEPAC.
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